From: Beaverton Softball <coach.bhssoftball@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:48 AM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Glass, yard debris, co mingle recyclables comment

[You don't often get email from coach.bhssoftball@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

| wanted to reach out to let you know that we are very interested in a bi weekly pickup of recycled glass, paper, yard
debris.

We currently take our recycling to a drop off site.

We have used the free yard debris drop off this year, but really need more help to keep pour property fire wise. Now
we throw the debris into the trash, it it doesn’t behold much and we need to be more green in this area.

We are in OWW11.

Thanks for all that you do



